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ADP/ACI/021/2023-23             Date: 22.05.2023 

 
To,  
The Principal 
Aditi College 
Auchandi Road, Bawana  
New Delhi - 110039 
 

Sub: Update on Access Audit progress at Aditi College 
 
Dear Madam, 
 
I hope this email finds you well. I am writing to provide an update on the Access Audit of Aditi College 
conducted by the Association for Disabled People. Our organization takes great pride in being an active 
participant in the Accessible India Campaign and being an empaneled organisation under AIC. 
 
As per our previous correspondence, we successfully conducted a pre-access audit of Aditi College in 2022 as 
part of the Accessible India Campaign. Our dedicated team worked diligently to assess the accessibility aspects 
of the college's facilities and submitted the comprehensive access audit report on 22nd October 2022. 
 
I am pleased to inform you that last week our audit team revisited Aditi College to review the progress made in 
implementing the recommendations outlined in the access audit report. We were delighted to observe that 
approximately 90% of the civil work related to accessibility has been completed, which demonstrates the 
college's strong commitment to creating an inclusive environment for all.  
 
The efforts made thus far are highly commendable, and we sincerely appreciate the college's dedication 
towards enhancing accessibility for students with disabilities. While we acknowledge the significant progress 
achieved, we kindly request that the remaining 10% of the recommended work be expedited and completed at 
the earliest convenience.  
 
We are confident that Aditi College's continued efforts will lead to a more inclusive and accessible 
environment, fostering an atmosphere of diversity and equality. The Association for Disabled People remains 
committed to supporting and collaborating with Aditi College in its ongoing accessibility initiatives. 
  
Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. We 
value our partnership with Aditi College and look forward to the continued success of our shared mission in 
promoting accessibility and inclusivity. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Pradeep Raj 
(General Secretary) 
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